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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2008 9:48 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Proposed rate increases

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-073, Pennichuck Water
Works.
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Original Message ,6’~ 0
From: Linda Twombly [mailto:Itwombly4466@comcast.net] ~, ~ ~. — ~ ~ 1~, /
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2008 10:2 1 PM “ ~‘ 4~’ ~ ~ ,1 ‘~~/

To: PUC s~;~c9/G
Subject: Proposed rate increases ‘4 ~<

I just received a flyer with my bill and it announced the proposal to the NH PUC and I am shock~&t~-itC~uld be
approved at the rates that are stated. I live on a fixed SS income and my cost of living allowance from Social
Security doesn’t increase by that much. With the economy in the dire straights that it is in now, it seems unreal to
expect us to come up with that much of an increase. And if Mr. Nobama gets in there (God forbid!!!!) we will have
less and less to live on.

How does the PUC expect someone to come up with an additional 25.27% a year increase in their water bill. This
if passed will just give the other utility companies the go ahead to do the same thing. I am opposed to this
increase at the rates offered. I hope that others in the affected area are as upset as I am.

My name is Linda Twombly and I live at 120 East Hobart St Nashua.
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